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October 2021 

  
 
 
Memorandum to Farmers Grove Owners re 2021 Annual Owner Meeting 
 
 
 
Dear Farmers Grove Owner, 
 
 
Thank you to all Owners able to attend this year’s Farmers Grove Annual 
Owner Meeting. The meeting was a success as there was good attendance 
and many important items were discussed.  
 
Attached are draft minutes from the Annual Owner Meeting.  
 
The approved 2022 operating budget is attached. Please note that there is no 
increase to dues. 
 
A copy of the current Board of Directors list is also attached. Please feel free 
to contact any of your Board members or Summit Resort Group Property 
Management at 970-455-1515 should you have any questions! 
 
Mark your calendars, the 2022 Annual HOA meeting will be held on 
Thursday, October 6, 2022 at 6:30 pm via Zoom. 
 
Please remember that all Farmers Grove Association Documents are on the 
Association website at www.srghoa.com.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Farmers Grove HOA 

http://www.srghoa.com/

